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NewSchool of Architecture and Design 
 

Overpayment of Federal Funds – Prior School 
 
 
 
 

According to the U.S. Department of Education you have received one or more overpayments 

of federal student aid funds. 

 
 
You are required by law to repay any federal student aid funds received for which you were 

not entitled. 

 
 
To resolve your OVERPAYMENT (Federal Pell Grant, Federal SEOG Grant, Federal Perkins 

Loan, Academic Competitiveness Grant (ACG), National SMART Grant, Federal 

Iraq/Afghanistan Service Grant (IASG), or Federal TEACH Grant), you must contact your 

prior school to obtain a Title IV Eligibility letter. 

 
 
The Title IV Eligibility letter for your overpayment MUST be on the school's letterhead and 

MUST state that your overpayment is either paid in full or in a satisfactory payment 

arrangement. (If your overpayment account has been transferred to the U.S. Department of 

Education, your prior school must state this in their letter.) 

 
 
Please fax the Title IV Eligibility letter to the Office of Financial Aid at 619-684-8880. 

 
 
 
**** Please note that the Office of Financial Aid cannot request the Title IV Eligibility letter 

for you. Also, the Office of Financial Aid cannot accept verbal verification of your overpayment 

status. The Office of Financial Aid must have written documentation of the resolved 

overpayment status from your prior school. **** 
 
 
 
 
You may also log in to StudentAid.gov to review your aid summary. 
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